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17 September 2024 

 
 
Emily Murray  

Emily.Murray@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 

Dear Emily, 
 
Mt Piper Ash Placement Project-Lamberts North Ash Repository Modification 2, 

Project Approval PA09_0186, Lot 9 DP804929 and Lot 101 DP1240974 
 
Reference is made to a modification 2 to the Mt Piper Ash Placement Project Lamberts North 

Ash Repository, Project Approval PA09_0186, Lot 9 DP804929 and Lot 101 DP1240974 and 
the request for Council comment on the application.    
 

Council notes that the modification involves extending the operating hours to be 24 hrs a day, 
7 days a week. This is to align with the operating hours of the MPPS and SWTP. 
 

As such, Council has no objection to the modification subject to the original conditions 
remaining on the consent.  
    

If you require any further information in relation to this matter, please contact the undersigned 
by telephone during normal business hours on (02) 6354 9999 or by email at 
council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
 

Lauren Stevens 
Development Planner 
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